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Work is scheduled to occur from 

September 12th to 16th 
 
 

During construction, the ramp area will be closed to 
all vehicles and pedestrians to ensure worker and 
public safety. If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact the CVCA at: 

 

1 - 613 - 472 - 3137 

Callaghan's Rapids 
Conservation Area 

Construction at 

The Crowe Valley Conservation Authority is advising
the public that they will be barricading the existing
EOTA (ATV) trail ramp at Callaghan's to prevent
unauthorized vehicular access (also trespass) to this
park from the EOTA trail. 


